
HB 1123 

 

Dear Chairman Klemin and members of the House Judiciary Committee: 

My name is John Ward and I am a Lobbyist for the American Civil Liberties Union (ACLU). 

I have the pleasure of introducing Dane DeKrey, who will be providing testimony is support of 

HB 1123.   

 

ACLU urges a DO PASS recommendation on HB 1123.   

 

Thanks. 

 

John E. Ward 


